
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

May 22, 2022 Vernon Informer 

EDDIE’S EDITORIAL 
  
 I appreciate those who made it out to our house for the 
Lads/Leaders cookout. We had a good number present and 
everyone had a good time. I sure there were some that had 
difficulties getting out of bed Monday morning due to the 
kickball game. Either way, we all enjoyed the fellowship. 
 This Sunday evening after the service we will be 
honoring our high school graduates. We wish them the best 
and many years of service to the Lord. Remember them in 
your prayers and their families.  
 Also looking forward to the fishing/cookout at the 
Windle’s lake house after services on May 29. This is for 
anyone who wants to attend. Sign-up sheet on bulletin board 
for food items to bring. We always have a good time during 
this event. Lots of food and fishing.  
 And of course, there is VBS coming very soon. I will 
have the teacher’s material out soon, so teachers be looking for 
the announcement. VBS is always a very busy and tiring week, 
but we wouldn’t have it any other way. Be sure to be inviting 
both youth and adults for this event.  
 Sunday is coming and looking forward to seeing 
everyone then. Be sure to welcome our visitors.  
          Eddie 
   
  
  

  OUR RECORD 
Sunday Bible Study 111 
Sunday Morning Worship                 155  
Sunday Evening Worship 77 
Wednesday Night Bible Study       100      
 Contribution                                        $3157 
 

PRAYERS 
 A.M.  O.Z. Rhudy 
 P.M.  Randy Thomas 
 
 SONG LEADERS 
A.M. – Craig Snyder 
P.M. – John R. Johnson 
WED. –Mike Randolph  
 
Lord’s Supper: Lynn Pennington 
 
Security –5-22– Mike Randolph, Michael 
Randolph 
5-25 – Lynn Pennington, John Windle 
 
 
 
                       
  
  
 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES: 
May 22 – High School senior 
receptions after the evening 
service. Everyone bring finger 
foods.  
 
May 22 – Homecoming at the 
Sulligent Church of Christ. See 
bulletin board for details.  
 
May 29- Fishing/cookout at the 
Windles’ lake house after the 
evening service for any who want 
to attend. See bulletin board for 
food items to bring. Bring your own 
worms.  
 
June 19-22 – Vacation Bible 
School. 
 
 
 
 

Prayer list:  
RYAN McGEE will be seeing a 
doctor on May 26 for test results.  
 
ERNESTINE CHANDLER will be 
having test done at UAB on May 
23. 
 
Remember our shut-ins in your 
prayers: Robbie Collins, Lola M. 
Edwards, J.C. Hutchison, Alton 
Rector, Martha Rye, Jo Seay, 
Norma Stanford, Mary Thomas. 
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ELDERS 
Glenn Butler 

Allen Chandler 
Burt Hankins 
Hugh Windle 

 
DEACONS 

Jason Burks 
Alvin Foster 
Kurt Hankins 

Curtis Heatherly 
John P. Robertson 

O.Z. Rhudy 
Craig Snyder 

 
MINISTER 

Eddie Finch 
ASSOC. MINISTER 

Landon Olson 
 
 

Vernon church of Christ 
PO Box 739   9875 Highway 18 

Vernon, Al 35592 
Phone: 695-9755 

Email: mail@vernonchurchofchrist.org 
Web page: www.vernonchurchofchrist.org 

 
Schedule of Services 

Sunday Bible Study 10:00 a.m. 
Sunday Morning Worship 10:45 a.m. 
Sunday Evening Worship 5:00 p.m. 
Wednesday Bible Study 7:00 p.m. 

 

“The churches of Christ salute you . . .” 
      Romans 16:16 

Vernon Informer 

 
 
We would like to congratulate all of our high 
school and college graduates for the 2022 school 
year! We are proud of you in everything you have 
achieved and will achieve in your future! Keep 
God first and you will go far! 
 
High School: Chandler Burks & Tucker Crimm 
 
College: Jana Cantrell (EdD) & Cailyn Perkins 
(LPN) 


